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Dear Mid-Coast Member: 
        

     A big thank you to everyone that worked on the Annual Mid-Coast Meeting 
and the Cattleman’s Opportunity Sale that was held during August in Brenham.  
We were privileged to have SGBI President Elect, Scott Moore in attendance, 
as well as address our members with the latest updates in the association.  
Several new breeders purchased cattle and despite the rain deficit,  the sale 
was great. 
     The  Mid-Coast Santa Gertrudis booth was on display at last months’  South 
Texas Farm & Ranch Show in Victoria. Thanks to those that joined me over the 
two day event - directors Jason Miller, John Justiss, Tanya Bram and Betty 
McCormick, along with local members—George & Melanie Hood, Donna Tater, 
and Debbie Townsend.  With everyone’s support we were able to have the 
Santa Gertrudis name visible and get magazines into new hands!  
      While talking about promotion—I would like to welcome John Ford to 
SGBI.  John officially began his duties as SGBI  Executive Director November 
1st, and is  moving full speed ahead as he has taken up the task of a weekly 
activity e-blast report to the membership. 
       You’ll want to mark your calendars for the historic 60th anniversary affair 
which is right around the corner.  The 2011 SGBI Annual Meeting and Interna-
tional Symposium is being hosted by the Mid-Coast Affiliate during the Houston 
Livestock Show & Rodeo, March 3rd—5th at the Crowne Plaza—Medical Center 
near Reliant Park.  The committee is finalizing  workshops during the meeting 
on social media and advocacy,  animal photography, international marketing, 
cooking with beef , as well as sponsoring an international forum.  The various 
socials throughout the three days will also offer an international flair!  You will 
not want to be left out, so reserve your hotel rooms and send in your registra-
tion form now! 
       Also planned during the Annual Meeting is “The 2011 International 
Super Sale”.  If you have not selected your top notch animals it is time to 
head out to the pens or pasture and pull a few up, as the nomination forms are 
due by January 1st.   The all haltered cattle sale will be held Friday, March 4th 
at 5 PM in the Houston Livestock Show & Rodeo Reliant Center, (the 
same location as the stalling of open show cattle) and is being Co-Sponsored 
by SGBI.   Prior to the sale, a  “Fiesta” will begin at 3:30 pm in the aisles.   
Sale Chairman, Jerome Urbanosky is working hard to make this legendary sale 
even better than before!  Nomination rules and a consignment form are en-
closed in this issue or may be downloaded from our website:  
www.midcoastsantagertrudis.com or by contacting Jerome. 
          There are so many upcoming events and opportunities for you to share 
your  Santa Gertrudis story—take advantage!  
          Stay involved and together we’ll move forward! 
 

     Regards, 

    Cheryll Grainger 
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The Mid-Coast Affiliate Annual Meeting 
was held at the Washington County Fair-
grounds Sales Facility in Brenham, Texas on 
Friday, August 20th, 2010.  A tailgate party 
social began the festivities at 5:00 pm with 
snacks and drinks.  The annual meeting and 
BBQ dinner was held in conjunction with the 
Cattleman’s Opportunity Sale.  The junior 
members also held a silent auction to raise 
money for their various activities. 

Santa Gertrudis Breeders International 
(SGBI) President Elect, Scott Moore, updated 
those present on the SGBI Executive Director 
search, as well as agendas for the year.  Mid-
Coast Jr. President, Lauren Grainger  an-
nounced the many junior accomplishments 
throughout the past year along with their 
plans for future membership activities.  
Tucker Blair, Mid-Coast Director recognized 
the graduating seniors Jamie Stephenson, 
Jordan Symon, Tana Townsend and Matthew 
Longron who were previously awarded schol-
arships. Mid-Coast Director Jerome Ur-
banosky honored retiring board members 
Tucker Blair and Dan Pohl  with plaques for 
their service to the affiliate and the board.  
Jerome humorously recounted his history in 
the Santa Gertrudis breed prior to honoring 
Wendt Ranch, Dan & Jane Wendt as the Mid-
Coast Breeder of the Year, for their dedication 
in promoting and supporting Mid-Coast and 
the Santa Gertrudis Breed.   

 Elected to serve for three years as in-
coming Directors were Betty McCormick, 
Kelly Vesper, Boone Smith and Gerald Pate. 

Following the adjournment of the meet-
ing, the new board met to elect officers for the 
2010—2011 term with the following results:  
Cheryll Grainger – President; Jerome Ur-
banosky – Vice President; Jason Miller – Sec-
retary; and Christy Fuchs Moran – Treasurer.  
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Cattleman’s Opportunity Sale 
 

August 21, 2010 
Washington County Fairgrounds, Brenham, TX 

Auctioneer:  Hoover Case 
Box:  Tom DuBois 

Sale Chairman:  John Justiss 
 

5 Bulls - $7,350 w/average $1,470 
24 Open/Exposed Heifers - $37,375 w/average $1,557 

28 Bred Heifers/Cows - $42,925 w/average $1,533 
9  Pairs - $20,550 w/average $2,283 

The sale grossed $108,150 and averaged $1,639 on 66 head. 
 

High Selling Lots 
 

$3,600 – High Selling Lot (Pair w/heifer) – Rafter Y’s Sabrina 319(ET), sired by MC Momentum.  From Rafter Y Ranch—Pete & Clay   
                                                                          Yorek, Navasota, TX  to Jamie Stephenson, Anderson, TX. 
$2,950—High Selling Bred Heifer — Miss Double TT 371, sired by Mr. Double TT 57.  From Double TT Ranch– Wylie & B.J. Taliaferro,  
                                                            Rosser, TX, Rose Hill Ranch—A.J. & Rosemary Gambino, Pattison, TX. 
$2,400 – High Selling Open Heifer – CA 752, sired by Lynn 084.  From Corporron Acres-Jim Corporron, Schulenburg, TX to Joe Shelby,  
                                                               Robstown, TX.  
$2,400 – High Selling Bull – GM’s Dakota 804, sired by DHF Hoosier Daddy 74/3. From GM Ranch-Gerald & Malissa Pate, Cleveland,  
                                                 TX, to Loel & Celia Garza, McAllen, TX. 
 

We would like to Thank the following sale sponsors: 
 

Beard-Navasota Veterinary Hospital, Navasota, TX 
Cattleman’s Supply, Inc. / Cattlemen’s Brenham Livestock Auction, Brenham, TX 

Budweiser—Mike Hopkins Distributing Co 
Steinhauser’s, Brookshire & Sealy, TX 

Washington Animal Clinic, Brenham, TX 
Z Tags North America 
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Breeder of  the Year 
Dan & Jane Wendt,  

Wendt Ranch 
 
 
 
 

  

 

Dan and Jane Wendt, Herd #621, were named 2010 Mid-Coast Breeders of the 
Year.  This accomplishment has been generations in the making.  Dan started breed-
ing cattle with his father, R.A. Wendt, in 1953.  Dan and his father initially bred F-1 
crosses using Hereford and Brahmin cattle, and bred their offspring to Shorthorn cat-
tle.  Upon going to the King Ranch in 1954 and seeing Santa Gertrudis live, Dan and 
Jane decided that their goal would be to raise purebred Santa Gertrudis cattle 
backed by performance records.  Dan and Jane owe much of their success to hard 
work and diligently keeping performance records.  Such performance has been wit-
nessed around the world. Their brand can be seen extensively throughout the United 
States, as well as in South Africa, Namibia, Morocco, Australia, Brazil, Paraguay, Hon-
duras, Mexico, Canada, and Russia.  Dan and Jane have spent much time abroad 
speaking with other breeders and witnessing how well their cattle perform in highly 
varied conditions.  

Their passion for cattle has extended on to their family as both daughter's, Dr. Nancy 
Kubecka and Dr. Kathy Wendt, showed cattle growing up.  Dr. Nancy Kubecka and 
her husband, Gene Kubecka, have been an active part of the breed since the 1980s, 
and their children, Daniel and Jenna Kubecka, have an active interest in furthering 
their family's legacy in Santa Gertrudis. 

Dan and Jane have also given back to the breed extensively.   Both have served 
many board terms and on numerous committees.  Dan is especially passionate about 
work done on the Breed Improvement and Standards of Excellence front, in addition 
to generously giving back to the youth program. Dan Wendt served as President of 
Santa Gertrudis Breeders International from 1987 to 1989.  Jane Wendt served from 
2007 to 2009.  She was the first woman ever elected to serve as President of the 
Santa Gertrudis Breeders International organization, making them the first couple to 
both serve as President of the Breed.  Dan lovingly joked while Jane was in office, 
"I'm just the first man." 

Check them out on the web: http://www.wendtranches.com/default.htm. 
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Mid Coast Santa Gertrudis Association Membership Application 

Membership Year January—December 
 

Please accept this application for my membership in the Mid-Coast Santa Gertrudis  
Association.  Payment for dues must be enclosed.   

 
 _________   $15.00 First Time Member       _________  $35.00 Associate Member 
 
    _________  $15.00 Junior Member  _________  $50.00 Active Member                    
  
 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
Last Name                                     First                            MI                              Spouse 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Ranch Name                                            E-mail Address                                                  SGBI Herd No. 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
Home Phone                                              Mobile                                         Ranch Phone 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
Home Address                           City                        State                             Zip                          County 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
Ranch Manager Name and Contact information  
 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
Junior Members Only – Birth Date, School Name and Grade 
 
 
Basic Operation: _______ Purebred     _______ Commercial 
 
What information would you like displayed on our website: 
 
 _____ Name     ______ Ranch    ______ Address    ______  Phone Number 
 
 
Referred by:_______________________________________ Date: ____________________________ 

 
 

Please mail this completed application to: 
 

 Christy Moran, Treasurer 
2704 Chase Street * Brenham, TX 77833 

Phone (979) 421-6236 
 

Please visit our website at www.midcoastsantagertrudis.com 



6  

 

 
                           
 
 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                             

   The State of Texas Alliance for Recycling Board of Directors and 
Membership awarded Rosemary Gambino "Volunteer of the Year" at  
their annual convention in San Antonio,TX  on October 5, 2010. Gambino 

is the President of Keep Waller County Beautiful and resides in Pattison, 
Texas at Rose Hill Ranch. 
 She was instrumental in establishing the Waller County Re- 
cycling Center with two grants from the Houston-Galveston Area Council. 
Gambino said, "We cattle ranchers are naturally friends of the environ-
ment and stewards of the land. At our ranch we recycle all of our building 
materials and plant trees. We fertilize with cow manure and participate in 

a USDA program with the Natural Resources and Conservation Service to 
protect a riparian area along two creeks. I wanted to figure out what to  

  do with our household waste. Now we have a recycling  center in Waller 
County where we can take our aluminum cans, plastic bottles, cardboard, 
paper, glass and steel  cans.  

      
 
                   ***************************************** 
                                    
                                  
 

         Jaxson “Rhett” Harrington, son of Cole Harrington  and Cristi 
  Urbanosky  Harrington,  was born on Monday, October 18, 2010. 
  At birth, Rhett  weighed  6 lbs and 9 ounces  and was 20 inches 
               in length.  Rhett was welcomed home by big sister, Demi, and 
               proud grandparents, Jerome and Jane  Urbanosky,  owners of  
               Urbanosky  Ranch.                                                                                     
   
 
     ***************************************** 
     
 

 We are pleased to announce the engagement and approaching 
     marriage of Candice J McCormick and Cody James Leger.   Candice is  

the daughter of Ricky and Betty McCormick of Sealy, Texas and Cody  
is the son of Kenneth and Patty Leger, also of Sealy, Texas.   
 

Candice is a former member of Mid-Coast and South Texas Juniors.  
     Cody is enlisted in the United States Army and is a member of 
  the 82nd Airborne stationed in Ft. Bragg, North Carolina.  
     

The wedding is scheduled for December 23, 2010 at Victory of  the Lamb 
Lutheran Church in Katy, TX.  Following the wedding, Candice and Cody 
will  reside in Fayetteville, North Carolina. 

 
 

     ****************************************** 
  
         Malcolm Boone Smith, son of A.J. & Rosemary Gambino of Pattison, Texas and  
        Kimberly Michelle Pittman, daughter of Billy & Elaine Pittman of Athens, Georgia  
        proudly announced their engagement on October 22, 2010.   
      

         Boone, a former Mid-Coast Junior member, recently finished a six year enlist 
         ment in the United States Navy, and is currently attending Houston Baptist 
         University, majoring in English.  He is a Mid-Coast Santa Gertrudis Association  
         board member and is looking forward to serving as the Youth Advisor.  
 

         Kimberly, a 2005 graduate of the University of Georgia, is currently teaching  
         fifth grade at Calvary Episcopal School in Rosenburg, Texas.   
 

         Boone and Kimberly are planning a December wedding and will reside in 
         Pattison, Texas.   

(L to R—Robbie Peterson, Vice President of   
Keep Waller County Beautiful / Mrs. Waller 
County and Rosemary Gambino)   

In The News . . .  
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Several Mid-Coast directors and members were out in force promoting Santa Gertrudis during the 
South Texas Farm & Ranch Show October 27th & 28th in Victoria, TX.  The show is an annual event  
held at the Victoria Community Center.  This years’ show featured over 125 booths, with Mid-Coasts’ being the 
only cattle breed on display.  During the event, CEU’s are offered and the chance to hear agricultural speakers. 

From the desk of . . . 
John Ford, SGBI Executive Director 

 

  Day one on a new job can be stressful and a little worrisome. However, when I opened the mail, that    
  was neatly stacked on my desk, any reservations I had about starting a new job quickly vanished.   
  The first letter read was on Mid-Coast Santa Gertrudis letterhead and came from your president  
  Cheryll Grainger. She kindly welcomed me to the SGBI family, on behalf of the Mid-Coast Affiliate,  
  and provided a list of affiliate planned activities including the dates that they are to be held. How 
  ever, it was the tone of the letter that I found so exciting. It was obvious that Cheryll takes great  
  pride in the Mid-Coast Affiliate and the membership is an enthusiastic group that is passionate  
  about promoting Santa Gertrudis. I hope that my schedule will allow me to visit the Mid-Coast Affiliate   
  in the very near future. Thank you for the kind welcome. 
 

  As would be expected I am trying to familiarize myself with the day to day workings of the office.   
  However, I have had the opportunity to visit Foreign Marketing Committee Chairman Robert Silva  
  and discuss strategies for marketing Santa Gertrudis genetics in Mexico. It was a timely visit since  
  the next day Dr. Poncho Ortega, Texas A&M Kingsville, Professor of Range Science, called and ex 
  pressed an interest in partnering with SGBI on the development of a grazing management and  
  heifer selection field day targeting Mexican cattlemen. This type of collaboration has great potential    
  and I am looking forward to discussing this activity with our Marketing and Promotions Committees. I  
  remain convinced that there are unlimited opportunities for marketing Santa Gertrudis genetics in  
  Mexico. 
 

  Of course there are many opportunities here as well. Please read my column in the December issue  
  of Santa Gertrudis USA. In it I share data on breed influence that I and Dr. Joe Paschal collected ap 
  proximately 15 years ago. It supports what we know…Santa Gertrudis combine all the traits needed  
  for performance and profitability. Thanks. 
         - John -  
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Tentative Schedule of Events 
 
Thursday, March 3, 2011 
     11:00 a.m. –  4:00 p.m.-    SGBI Committee Meetings, Crowne Plaza  
     12:00 p.m.         -    Trade Show Set-up, Crowne Plaza  
     12:00 p.m. –  5:00 p.m -    Conference Registration, Crowne Plaza  
       4:00 p.m.        -    SGBI Board of Directors Meeting, Crowne Plaza  
       7:00 p.m. –  9:00 p.m -    “Top Hats & Turquoise” (Welcome Social) Crowne Plaza  
 
 
Friday, March 4, 2011 
      8:00 a.m. –   4:00 p.m. -  Trade Show Continues, Crowne Plaza 
      8:00 a.m. – Noon        -  Conference Registration, Crowne Plaza 
      9:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. -   Workshops, Crowne Plaza  
     1:00 p.m. –   3:00 p.m.  -  International Forum, Crowne Plaza  
      3:30 p.m. –  4:30 p.m.  -  “Fiesta” (Aisle Party), Reliant Center  
      5:00 p.m. –  7:00 p.m.  -  2011 International Super Sale, Reliant Center 
      7:30 p.m.         -  Young Breeder’s Reception, Crowne Plaza  
      8:00 p.m. – 10:00 p.m. -    “Welcome to the Bar B”(International Shindig), Crowne Plaza 
     
   
Saturday, March 5, 2011 
      8:00 a.m. –   4:00 p.m. -   Trade Show Continues, Crowne Plaza 
      8:00 a.m. -   9:00 a.m.  -   Affiliate Breakfast, Crowne Plaza  
     9:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. -  SGBI Annual Membership Meeting, Crowne Plaza  
     2:00 p.m. –   5:00 p.m. -  New SGBI Board of Directors Meeting, Crowne Plaza  
      (Election of Officers & Meeting) 
      6:00 p.m.         -   “Mix It Up & Mingle”(Cocktail Reception), Crowne Plaza  
      7:00 p.m.         -  “Stetson’s & Sterling”(Dinner/Dance), Crowne Plaza 

 
 

Sunday, March 6, 2011 
       8:00 a.m.        -  HLSR International Show, Reliant Center Arena 
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Name _______________________________________Spouse ______________________________ 
 
Ranch Name _________________________________ Herd # ____________ Phone ____________ 
 
Address ________________________________City, State _______________________ Zip ______ 
 
Packet Information: 
 
Pre-Dawn Registration: $190.00 per person / $350.00 per couple (Received by February 1st) 
Sunset Registration: $210.00 per person / $400.00 per couple (Received after February 1st) 
 
Includes: All Meetings/Sessions, Welcome Social, Aisle Party, International Reception, Admission 
           to the Houston Livestock Show & Rodeo, Cocktail Reception and President’s Dinner/Dance.  
 

� Ladies Choice - March 5th  (1:45 pm – 4:30 pm) Afternoon of Shopping or Spa Appointment 
            (Dutch treat for lunch and Spa Services – spa appointment necessary) 
 
      Name ___________________________  Spa Service _______________________________ 
                                                                             

Registration: 
 
$190.00 per person  X  __________  = $__________ 
 (Received by February 1st) 
 
$350.00 per couple  X  __________  = $__________ 
 (Received by February 1st) 
 
$210.00 per person X ___________  = $__________ 
 (Received after February 1st) 
 
$400.00 per couple X ___________  = $__________ 
   (Received after February 1st) 
 

Total        $__________ 

Payment Method: 
 
Check # ________________ Total: $ ______________
 
Credit Card Type: Visa  MasterCard  (please circle one)
 
Credit Card # _________________________________
 
Expiration Date: ______________________________ 
 
Card Holder Name: ___________________________ 
 
Card Holder Signature: ________________________ 

Mail Registration to: SGBI, P. O. Box 1257, Kingsville, TX 78364 or FAX to: (361) 592-8572 

Crowne Plaza near Reliant Park 
8686 Kirby Drive 

Houston, TX 77054 
(713) 748-3221 or (800) 627-6461 

 
SGBI Annual Meeting 

Room Rate: $129.00 + taxes per night 
Reservation Cut-Off Date: February 1, 2011 

 
Attention:  Absolute cut off for reservations at The Crowne Plaza is February 1st.  All rooms will be released after 
this date.  Limited King Rooms and Suites available.  Rooms may also be reserved by using the links:  
www.midcoastsantagertrudis.com or www.santagertrudis.com . 
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            For those new to us, each year we put together a photo album of the events and activities that 
the Mid Coast Junior Affiliate and its members have been involved in throughout the year.  The pic-
tures may be anything you, the junior member, have done this past  year such as: 4-H or FFA projects, 
leadership activities, school activities, community service, livestock shows, etc…  If you are placed  in 
your local paper for achievements, I would love for you to send clippings of that too!  There are two 
ways to get things to me: by email: bwgottagert@yahoo.com   
     OR  
by snail mail: Brooke Wallace * 4502 CR 154 * Wharton, Tx. 77488. 
         My goal for our affiliate is to take first place with our photo album/scrapbook at Junior Nationals 
in June.  Should you send photos, list  who is in the photo and what the event is as I like to put cap-
tions under the photos.   
   
   

     
    *************************************** 
 

With the National Jr. Heifer Show and State Fair in our rear view mirror, it is time to take a 
breath and start thinking about the majors.  As a reminder to all juniors, the Fort Worth and San Anto-
nio Livestock Shows will be held January 23rd and February 7th, respectively.  Following will be the 
Houston Livestock Show’s Junior Santa Gertrudis Heifer Show on March 19th.  Remember, all junior 
show entries for Houston must be submitted no later than December 15th.  As always, we look for-
ward to hosting a memorable 2011 Houston Santa Gertrudis Junior Show.  To do so, our juniors are 
working hard ordering belt buckle awards for Houston, and we welcome and appreciate support from 
our Mid-Coast buckle donors.  If you would like to donate a buckle to the junior program, there is still 
time.  Please contact myself or Mid-Coast Junior President Lauren Grainger for details. 

Looking further down the road, our 2011 Mid-Coast Junior Show will take place in Navasota, 
TX.  We are tentatively looking at the weekend of April 23rd, so check your schedules and please let 
me know if there are any major conflicts.  My contact information is cell phone: 832-721-8535 or 
email: mboone.smith@gmail.com.  Thank you for your participation.  We look forward to a great 2011 
show season! 
      

Thanks—Brooke 

   

Mid Coast  Jr. Association Officers: 
               Lauren Grainger President      Clay Robinson, Vice‐President 
                               (979) 830‐8785                         ( 936) 553‐4549 
 

       Codi Coulter, Secretary                          Brooke Wallace, Reporter 
                               (903) 575‐7170                   (832) 361‐9761 

     Kayla Threet, Mid‐Coast Queen 
(469) 285‐4521 

 

 Bayli Fisher, Mid‐Coast Princess 
                                          (830) 352‐2186 
 

Boone Smith, Youth Advisor 
(832) 721‐8535 

Boone Smith, Youth Advisor 
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SANTA GERTRUDIS BREEDERS INTERNATIONAL & 
MID-COAST SANTA GERTRUDIS BREEDERS ASSOCIATION’S 

 

The 2011 International Super Sale  
 

Consignment Letter and Form 
Dear Santa Gertrudis Breeder, 
 

Santa Gertrudis Breeders International and the Mid-Coast Santa Gertrudis Association proudly an-
nounces The 2011 International Super Sale, on Friday, March 4, 2011 @ 5 pm, at the Houston Live-
stock Show Reliant Center in Houston, Texas.    
 

Here are the sale rules and screening standards to assist you in selecting your lots. Sale cattle may 
not possess any characteristics under the “Disqualifications” column of the SGBI Standard of Excel-
lence.  Only top show and replacement cattle should be nominated.  Please call me if I can help you!   
Jerome Urbanosky (936) 894-2017 or (281) 797-5715. 
 

1.  All cattle must be purebred registered Santa Gertrudis and must be halter broke. 
2.  Santa Gertrudis females must be between the ages of 9 months through 6 years old.  In other      
      words, females must not be seven years old the day of the sale (Born 03-04-04 or later). 
      Fertility – all females must be guaranteed safe in calf by a licensed vet by 26 months of age and    
      to calve before 36 months of age.  Females with a calf at side over 6 months of age must be pal  
      pated safe in calf by a licensed vet.  Females with calf over 9 months of age must be palpated  
      safe in second trimester by licensed  vet.  Females with a calf under six months old may sell ex 
      posed or open.   
3. Semen, Embryos and flushes, donor cows, bred recipient cows are eligible for the sale, but must  
      have some type of physical representative (see sale chairman). 
4. Bulls 15 to 48 months of age will be accepted for consignment.  Bulls must be fertility tested and   
      be confirmed a satisfactory breeder within thirty days of the sale by a licensed vet. Please call the  
      Sale Chairs to arrange for the pre-screening.   
5.   Cattle must be sound, functional, and in good flesh. 
6. Please refer to the SGBI Standard of Excellence.  Cattle falling under the “Disqualifications”  
      section will not be allowed in the sale. Call if you need a copy. 
7. Cattle must have Health Papers issued within 30 days of sale date.  Be sure your veterinarian  
      includes palpation results on these papers.  Animals must be eligible for interstate shipment.     
      Check with your vet about brucellosis testing for cows 18 months of age or older.  Bulls must also 
      pass a trich test prior to the sale. 
 

Any animal not meeting these requirements will be automatically removed from the sale offering. 
 

The Consignment Fee is $60.00 per lot . Make checks payable to: The 2011 International Super Sale 
and mail along with your entry form and copy of registration papers to: The 2011 International Super 
Sale, attn: Jerome Urbanosky, 14525 Urbanosky Lane, Plantersville, TX 77363.   
 

All cattle will be screened at check in.  Any consignors needing assistance of any kind, including se-
lection of cattle, getting ready for the sale, etc; please feel free to contact  the Sale Chairman.   
Commission will be 10%.  The consignment  fee does not apply towards commission.  All consignors 
may join Mid-Coast Santa Gertrudis for the first time for $15.00.  Remember, these dollars help pro-
mote our breed! 
 

Please mark your calendars now and plan to attend!  This year, The 2011 International Super Sale 
will be held in conjunction with the 2011 SGBI Annual Meeting and International Symposium.  There 
will not be a better opportunity to showcase and market the best your breeding program has to offer, 
so please consign your best!  
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SANTA GERTRUDIS BREEDERS INTERNATIONAL & 
MID-COAST SANTA GERTRUDIS ASSOCIATIONS’ 

THE  2011 INTERNATIONAL SUPER SALE 

 Consignment Information Form 
(Please use a separate form for each lot.) 

 

Houston Livestock Show Reliant Center – Houston, TX 
March 4, 2011 

 

Entry Deadline: January 1st, 2011.  Fees: $60.00 per lot . Commission will be 10%.  
Make checks payable to: The 2011 International Super Sale 

Please circle one:  Open Heifer;   Exposed;   Bred Heifer;   Pair;   Three-n-one;   Bred Cow;    Bull 
 

Name:_________________________________________ Ranch Name:_____________________________________ 
 

Herd number:_______________ 
 

Address:____________________________City_________________________State__________ZIP_______________ 
 
Phone: Day______________Night_______________Email___________________Fax__________________________ 
 

ANIMAL CONSIGNED:  
 
Id #_____________________Sex________________ Horned (     ) Polled (    )  Scurred (    ) 
 
Date of Birth _______________________SGBI Reg. No._______________ 
 
Breeding Information for females:  (AI certificate required if bred AI) 
Open (     )  or Palpated Bred (     ) or Exposed (     ) 
 
Palpation results: _____________Date: _______________or Expected Calving Date_________________ 
 
Sire Bred or Exposed to:  ID # ______________Name: ______________________SGBI Reg. No: _______________ 
 
Calf at Side Information:  (Calf should be registered) 
 
ID # _______________Sex:___________Date of Birth:__________________SGBI Reg. No:____________ 
 
Sire ID#___________________Name:______________________________SGBI Reg No.______________________ 
 
For Bulls:  Fertility Tested?____________Date of Test:________________ 
 
Gain Test Data; Date of test____________Av. Daily Gain__________Ratio_____ 
 
Final Wt. per day of Age_____________Ratio___________ 
 
Will this lot be entered in the HLSR International Santa Gertrudis Show?  _____  Yes    ____ No 
 (All cattle will arrive Thursday, March 3rd, 2011) 

 

Please write three comments on a separate sheet (information as you would like to appear in the catalog). 
  Attach a copy of the registration certificate to this form and mail with a check made payable for $60.00/lot to:  

 

  The  2011 International Super Sale 
 attn:  Jerome Urbanosky 
14525 Urbanosky Lane 
Plantersville, TX 77363  

 

**Entry Deadline is January 1, 2011**  
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                                     Coming Events 
 

  2010 
 November 1 —  Ownership Date for Ft. Worth, San Antonio, Houston Jr. Shows 
 December 4 —  Double TT Ranch & Utley Ranch Sale, Navasota, TX 
 

  2011 
 January 1   —  Mid-Coast Membership Due 
 January 5   —  HLSR Open Show entry deadline 
 March 4      —  Super Sale (HLSR), Houston, TX 
 March 6      —  HLSR Open Santa Gertrudis Show, Houston, TX 
 March 19    —  HLSR Jr. Santa Gertrudis Heifer Show, Houston, TX 
 March 26    —  Bluebonnet Sale, Hallettsville, TX 
 April 1         —  Ownership Deadline for Jr. Nationals Classes 1-5 
 April 22/23  —  Mid-Coast Fajita Meal/Jr. Heifer Show/Jr. Annual Mtg., Navasota, TX 
 June 20-24  — National Jr. Santa Gertrudis Heifer Show, Athens, TX 

 
Mid-Coast Santa Gertrudis Association                                          
P.O. Box 2282                                                                             
Brenham, TX 77834 
 


